
Loddon Cluster 
Parent Support Adviser

Information for Parents

My name is Sally Hitchcock and I am one of the 
Parent Support Advisers who work within the 
Loddon Cluster. I can offer support, advice and 
information to parents/carers.  

I may not have all the answers, but will try to help you work out how to 
find them.

For instance, I can help parents and children by:

u helping when starting or moving between schools and support when parents may 
be considering a change of school setting for their child

u identifying specialist services and other agencies (both voluntary and 
statutory) available to help parents and children

u supporting behavioural issues at home and in school
u helping to prevent problems becoming more difficult within the family and/or 

school
u supporting parents to enjoy a positive relationship with school staff
u helping where attendance or exclusions may be a concern
u supporting you when you meet with teachers or other professionals and at 

multi-agency meetings
u getting the most out of school life by helping parents and children to join in 

the various activities of the school
u providing support where there has been a bereavement, parental separation or 

any other event where family members may be struggling to cope 

You can contact me during term-time at:-
Glebeland Primary (01502 677354),

Mobile (07825356836)
e-mail (shitchcock@hobart.org.uk)


